Dear Members,

The friends of Manial Palace Museum are glad to announce the signing of a MOU with the Petra National Trust (PNT) on Tuesday, 24 February 2015 in the Golden Hall of the Manial Palace. H.R.H. Princess Dana Firas signed on behalf of the PNT in the presence of H.E. the Minister of Antiquities, Dr. Mamdouh El Damaty and Mr. Ahmed Sharaf, Head of Museums' Division and many dignitaries of the Ministry.

We look forward to establishing a fruitful cooperation between our two Associations in the years to come. It is worth noting that this is the first cooperation agreement between two Arab NGOs.

Best regards.

Yours sincerely,

Abbas Hilmi Chairman

